
REQUEST FOR BOARD ACTION 
 

HENDERSON COUNTY 
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 
 
 
MEETING DATE:   January 18, 2012 
 
SUBJECT: Auditor’s Report – Sheriff’s Department Financial Review  
 
PRESENTER: Martin Starnes CPA 
 
ATTACHMENTS:   No 
 
SUMMARY OF REQUEST: 
 
At the Board’s December 23, 2011 meeting, the Board voted to employ the auditing firm of 
Martin Starnes and Associates to conduct a financial review of the Sheriff’s Department. That 
review has been conducted, and a representative from Martin Starnes will present a report on the 
financial review to the Board. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
BOARD ACTION REQUESTED: 
 
No action is requested. The presentation is for information purposes. 
 
 
 Suggested Motion: 
 
 No motion suggested. 


